
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date________________________________ 
 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
Your unit will be treated for mice on the following date: 
 
____________________________________________________________ 
 
You can help us rid your unit of this problem by doing the following things: 
 
1. Make sure that all food that is not in a can or jar is stored in the refrigerator or 
    heavy Tupperware type product for at least a 2 week period or longer.  This 
    includes chips, candies, nuts, cereals, breads, any grain based food, pet foods, etc., 
    that are normally stored in upper or lower cabinets, on counter tops, or on top of 
    the refrigerator. 
 
2.  Report any holes in walls, around baseboards, or doors that don’t seal properly 
     to management to be repaired. 
 
3. Please do not touch any of the products that we will be using for the mouse 
    treatment.   
 
4.  Take trash out on a regular basis, keep lids on trash cans, and keep unit as clean 
     as possible. 
 
5.  Eliminate any unnecessary storage including boxes, paper, and clothing. 
 
6.  Remove all items from the top of the refrigerator and from directly underneath 
     the kitchen sink to allow our staff access to these areas. 
 
The mice need to be attracted to the rodent bait and traps that we will be using.  By 
following the above procedures, we can effectively rid your apartment of this 
problem. 
 
If you have any questions, please call. 
 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION IN THIS MATTER. 
 
THE MANAGEMENT AND OWL PEST PREVENTION  


